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I stand behind the submission from St Cecilia's Catholic Primary School, Balgowlah. As a parent 
who was involved in that submission, there are a number of mistakes in the EIS that have not 
been addressed. 
 
Further, I believe that, due to lack of public awareness, water quality has not been sufficiently 
discussed with the community. A copy-paste from a previous project is not enough, and further 
engineering is required that is specific to this project. Specifically, water treatment plants and 
emergency procedures for fires or spills in the tunnel have not been communicated in an easy-to-
understand manner, for the public to understand. In my opinion there is a major risk of impact 
on Manly Dam and on Queenscliff lagoon - I am not convinced that this risk is understood. 


